
Dear Willow class,  

 

Hope you are all well and still enjoying this lovely weather! 

Since my last letter the Loczy household has entered the 

birthday season! On the 14th May it was one of my nieces’ 

birthday, on the 18th May it was one of my brother-in-laws 

birthday and on the 21st May it was my sister-in-law and my 

mother-in-laws birthday. And yes they do share the same 

birthday!  

That’s a lot, but it will be my birthday on the 30th May. Two of 

my cousin’s birthdays are on the 1st and 2nd of June and my 

brother is 50 on the 9th June!!! That is a lot of birthdays!! I know 

some of you have had ‘lockdown’ birthdays, they are a little 

strange! However, I am hoping to get lots of nice presents and 

a birthday cake, but not the correct amount of candles, they 

would not all fit! 

Luckily I did not forget my wedding anniversary on the 24th May 

as well! 

Home schooling is going okay some days better than others as 

I am sure is the case with some of you! Just remember to try 

your best!! I have really enjoyed you sharing some of the work 

you have been completing. 

With the easing of the restrictions, I have been able to see 

some of my family members which is really nice. Hopefully over 

the next few weeks we will continue to see some of the 

restrictions lifted. My children are desperate to see their friends 

again!! We have had a few tears over the smallest of things and 

they are desperate for things to return to normal as I know you 

all are!  

 

Keep safe and see you soon. 



 

Mr Loczy 


